


activities.

I am pleased and proud to be available to follow up with additional
details (should   it be necessary ), with regards to my
extremely enthusiastic  support for the transfer of the manager’s license to
Mr. Judge and  his CSB Theatres,  Inc., colleagues.

Appreciatively,

Jack

 John M.  Connolly
Former Somerville Alderman
Somerville Chamber of Commerce Member

Somerville MA 02144
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 CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS 
 CITY COUNCIL 

 JUDY PINEDA NEUFELD 
 WARD SEVEN CITY COUNCILOR 

 

December 13, 2024 

 

Somerville Licensing Commission 

93 Highland Avenue,  

Somerville, MA 02143 

 

Dear Members of the Somerville Licensing Commission, 

 

I am writing to provide a letter of support for the Somerville Theatre's application to transfer its licenses to a 

new management group. As someone who has had the pleasure of hosting an event at the theater, attending 

events at the theater, and being a close neighbor to the theater, I believe my experience is a testament to the 

professionalism, care, and commitment that the current management team has shown, and which will continue 

under new ownership. 

 

In April of 2022, I had the honor of hosting my wedding reception at the Crystal Ballroom, a new event space 

above the Somerville Theatre. From start to finish, the team went above and beyond to ensure that our event 

was a success. The attention to detail, organizational skill, and personal care that the managers demonstrated 

left a lasting impression on me, and I can confidently say that the level of service we received was exceptional. 

Throughout the planning process, the managers were responsive, thoughtful, and dedicated, and the day of the 

event went off without a hitch, thanks to their professionalism. 

 

The team behind the Somerville Theatre has consistently demonstrated their ability to provide a high standard 

of service, and I have full confidence that under the new ownership, the Somerville Theatre will continue to 

operate with the same level of excellence that has made it such an integral part of the community. The 

managers, who are all staying on with the theater under new ownership, are deeply invested in maintaining the 

theater's role as a cultural and community gathering place. Their experience, coupled with the dedication of the 

new ownership group, will ensure that the theater continues to be a respected asset to the neighborhood. 

 

I trust that you will find the new ownership team to be responsible stewards of this historic venue, and I fully 

support their application for the transfer of the theater's licenses. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you 

require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Judy Pineda Neufeld, Somerville City Councilor, Ward 7 




